NOTICE

TO ALL RETURNING STUDENTS

All returning students coming to the campus Saturday,
August 20, or Sunday, August 21, must arrive with proof
of a negative COVID-19 test that has been taken 24 hours
prior to their arrival. No exceptions will be made; testing
will be done on Monday morning, August 22. Thus, if any
individual arrives without a test, they will be turned
around and asked to return on Monday morning, August
22, for COVID-19 testing. Thank you for your cooperation.




